Agenda Item Number	10
Agenda item Number	10

Memo

To: Plan Commission

Fr: Trevor Fuller, Planning and Zoning Administrator

Re: DISCUSSION OF RIVERSIDE DRIVE AND WEBSTER AVENUE CORRIDOR STUDY

Date: July 23, 2015

In January 2015, the Village of Allouez contracted with GRAEF Engineering and Planning to perform a corridor study for the two main thoroughfares in the village – Riverside Drive and Webster Avenue. The purpose of the study was to take into account the existing conditions of the corridors, to analyze current market conditions, and to work with residents and land owners in creating a vision for the future development of Allouez. GRAEF presented their final plan to the Village Board at the July 7, 2015 meeting. The Village Board asked the Plan Commission, Economic Development Committee, and Public Works Committee review the plan and provide comment prior to action on the plan scheduled for the September 15th Village Board meeting.

An emailed link of the plan was sent to the Plan Commission on July 14th. A link is also available on the village website. Plan Commission is asked to review and discuss the plan. Action will be requested at the August 24th Plan Commission meeting.